
MISSION STATEMENT

 We, the parishioners of Holy

Trinity Parish, are called to

Proclaim the Good News, 

Build a community of love,

Celebrate the Sacred Liturgy,

Serve others in the name of Jesus,

and Enable all members to grow 

in their relationship with God.

Moderator: Fr. Wayne Mills
Parish Coordinator: Pat Roberts
Tel :  705-544-8023 
Fax:  705-544-1919  
Box 608, Englehart, P0J 1H0
e-mail: holytrinity@ntl.sympatico.ca
Diocesan Website: www.dioctims.ca

Holy Trinity Parish 
        

 

      

 

                     

  

CHURCH FOR ALL

Please contact the parish office if you are in need of transportation to church, 

would like to use the chairlift, or wish to receive Holy Communion at home.

2  Wednesdays          LITURGICAL LIFE IN OUR PARISH            4 Wednesdaysnd TH

Mass every Sunday and Wednesday at 9:00 am.   4  Wednesday at 7:00 pm.th

        
Wednesday, March 16                 9:00 am    For the repose of the soul of Fr.th

M.J. Scully by Bill & Jeanette
Deacon   

Wednesday, March 23 7:00 pm For the repose of the soul ofrd

Christopher Dudgeon by the CWL 
                                                                          

PARISH & COMMUNITY LIFE - WHAT’S HAPPENING

Friday, March 18  7:00 pm Stations of the Crossth

Friday, March 25  11:00 am to 1:00 pm Lord’s Kitchen th

MINISTRIES FOR MARCH 20 :  Lector: Rick Brassard Hospitality: Connie & JimTH

Connolly Chair Lift: Claude Bougie Eucharistic: Marilyn Grisdale, Shirley Gravel, Marie
Black  Altar Servers: Marika, John, Martin.

FOOD BANK CHALLENGE - 11 donations last week.   Let’s always remember  our food
bank barometer (100-Silver,125-Gold and 150-Platinum) and pray for those in need. The
Lord loves a generous giver!    

Weekly Budget: $ 1,000.00    Collection: March 6    - $1005.60  (+$5.00)th

Collected YTD: $9.557.51   Balance YTD (-$442.49)

SUNDAY, MARCH 13,  2011
FIRST SUNDAY IN LENT

LEADERSHIP WORKSHOP...presented by our CWL Provincial Organization Chair and
Vice President, Marlene Pavletic, on Friday, March 25  at 6:30 p.m at Holy Trinityth

Parish, Englehart. 

CWL: NOTICE OF MOTION - The National Executive wish to increase their portion of per
capita fees from $8.00 to $13.00 and on March 23  our Council will meet to vote on thisrd

motion. ALL MEMBERS are invited to attend this very important meeting to vote on this
matter.  Find more information on Page 4 of The Canadian League/Fall 2010 which will
also be posted on the bulletin boards at both entrances of the church.

IN OUR PRAYERS...we remember Theresa Black, Frank Horzempa,  Susi Lamarche,
Betty & Alph Schaffner, Irene Lamoureux, Brandy Melenko, Fern Desrochers, Jayden
Calaiezzi, Mike Montminy, Bertha Axcell, Pauline Brassard and  all members of our parish
community.

LIFE IN AND AROUND HOLY TRINITY - Thanks to Claudette and Lillian for helping at
our Northview Service last Sunday.  The staff and students of Holy Family had their
“Farewell to the Alleluia” and Ash Wednesday service, and as well, several parishioners
attended our Ash Wednesday service.  The Knights of Columbus had their monthly
meeting and led our first Stations of the Cross on Friday.  The CWL hosted their first
Lord’s Kitchen of the month last Friday. 

2010-2011 DIOCESAN PRIORITY - BEING CATHOLIC: A CALL, A CHALLENGE #24
“I have called you by name and you are mine”.  In the old Testament God called his
people collectively and individually to be in relationship with him.  Each Gospel writer
includes an account of Jesus calling his disciples into relationship with him (Mt.4, Mk. 2
and 3, Lk. 5, Jn. 1).  We are in fine company, tested and true with the men and women
who throughout the ages were called by God, drawn close to him, directed by him, and
empowered by him to love and to serve.  Let us profit from the season of Lent to
strengthen and deepen our relationship with God.  Holy Spirit, help us refine our mission
to be Christ centred in all that we think, say, and do.   Amen.

OPERATION LOOSE CHANGE FOR WORLD CHANGE - (A new twist on ye olde coin
jar!) Collect any loose change during the week (a good practice to remind us of our Lenten
almsgiving) and put it in the jar that will be at the entrance of the church.

CWL CONVENTION -  hosted by Blessed Sacrament, Rouyn-Noranda, on May 14 & 15th.
Anyone interested in attending should contact Line Gillett at 705-544-1946. Do not forget
that your CWL Parish Council pays Registration Fees, meals,  and Saturday  night’s hotel
accommodation.  If you wish to stay overnight on Friday, the bill for that night must be paid
by you.  Come and join us for fun, laughter and education in “La Belle Province” !!

LENT 2011 - Please refer to the Lenten and Easter calendar to guide you through your
journey to Easter. More to follow about the two missions, one ecumenical and one parish.
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